

MEDIA RELEASE

January 25, 2019 - 4:00 p.m. CST

City of Dryden re OPP Costing Proposal Review - UPDATE

Dryden, ON – The City of Dryden continues its work to study and analyze the OPP costing proposal that was delivered on November 28th, 2018. In December 2018, the City retained the consulting services of MNP LLP to assist the Police Costing Committee, a Committee of Council, in this costing and service level analysis.

The City of Dryden would like to inform citizens of important, upcoming dates involved in this process:

At the March 4th, 2019 Committee of the Whole Meeting, the consultants final report will be delivered to City Council. This meeting will be held at 5:00 p.m. at The Centre, 100 Casimir Avenue, and will be open to the public.

On March 21st, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. at The Centre, 100 Casimir Avenue, the public is invited to attend a public consultation meeting to provide questions and comments regarding the OPP Costing Proposal. Members of the Dryden Police Service, Ontario Provincial Police and City staff will be in attendance to address these questions and comments.

All publicly available information can be found at www.dryden.ca/policecosting on the City of Dryden website. Additional information will be posted as it becomes available.

###

For further inquiries, please contact:

Roger Nesbitt, Chief Administrative Officer The City of Dryden 807-223-1194 rnesbitt@dryden.ca